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An Urgent Cancellation Notice -

Calling off the PTA Halloween Party 2010

We regret to announce that the PTA Halloween Party planned to be held on 23 October,
this Saturday, has fo be cancelled because of unsatisfactory response and bad
weather forecast. We would like to take this opportunity to send our apology to all
those families enrolled for the party for disappointing you this time.

We look forward to your continued support o PTA and shall keep you informed of
other upcoming events that may suit your interests and fit your schedule.
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